## Aloha All,

Our last programming meeting was well attended and it was good to see all of you who were there. We spent a considerable amount of time going over the new one page application which is now available at <a href="www.knkr.org">www.knkr.org</a>. Go to volunteers and there you can either fill it out on-line or print it out and send it in to KNKR, PO Box 190778, Hawi, HI. 96719. As we get closer to being on the air we need all interested people to start the process of being a volunteer for KNKR. Step one is the easy application, so don't hesitate. Send yours in today if you haven't already.

We also went over the many questions people had about their shows, audition tape questions (David showed us an inexpensive headphone/microphone that you can plug into your computer to help with your audition tape), and other pertinent questions about KNKR. Bob filled us in on the progress being made on acquiring on our equipment and when we hope to start broadcasting. It was a fun meeting and great to see the excitement around all the shows people will be producing. In closing, for those who have already filled out an application, please start working on your audition tape. If you haven't filled out an application yet, it is important that you do. If you have any questions, you can e-mail me at karl@knkr.org.

Our next programming meeting will be Tuesday, April 7th @ 5 pm at the studios.

Mahalo, Karl